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• From the minutes of 14 October meeting - Speed limit in Broad 
Street/Hilcott/North Newnton to Woodbridge Inn was discussed. 
 
“Steps are being taken to prepare a presentation for forthcoming CATG meeting 
including evidence of accidents and residents’ concerns in order to reduce 
speed limit for safety of all. The possibility of erecting white gates at each end of 
the village (similar to Manningford) and the costs were discussed – no firm 
decision made – grants could be available”. 

 
 

 

• Following on from the above, feedback reports on the C38 Speed Review were 
presented to Caroline Brailey along with a petition with 95 names for 
consideration by the Highways Dept and the CATG 

 
 

 

 
 


